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Press Release

Annual Remembrance Parade

As in previous years Castle Bromwich Parish Council will be working to arrange the
annual Remembrance Day Parade and Service. We are working closely within the
community so that on Sunday 11" November we will be able to put on a fitting
tribute to those of our country’s Armed Forces that have fallen in conflicts past and

present.

Last year the event was incredibly successful and the Parish Council are deeply
grateful to the dedicated and reliable group of helpers who give their time so
generously to enable this important local event to go ahead. If anyone would like to
be involved in supporting the service this year, please send your contact details to
the Acting Clerk at the Parish Council Office in Arden Hall, who will be happy to
supply more information nearer the time.

Over the past few years it has been good to see a higher presence of Castle
Bromwich’s younger generation marching with the parade including the Youth Parish
Council and members of the Cubs, Scouts, Cadets, Beavers and Guides to
commemorate our armed service personnel.




